
 

 

 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.   15.5.2           
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, April 16, 2019 

Subject:  Washroom – Changeroom facility Graves Oakley Park  

Motion for Regional Council to consider: 
 

That Regional Council request a staff report to consider the feasibility and options for 
allocating funding towards a change room/washroom facility to support activities at the 
Graves Oakley Park.  

 

Reason: 
 
On August 2, 2016, Council approved the following motion, “Move Halifax Regional Council 
direct staff to develop a multi-year capital plan for Graves Oakley that increases one sport 
field to regulation rugby size and adds amenities for all sport uses.”  In February of 2019, 
tender 18-375 Graves Oakley was awarded in the amount of $363,873.  The total budget 
allocated was $530,000.  The balance can be utilized to leverage funding from other levels of 
government. 
 
This request is consistent with Council’s direction of 2016 and would not necessitate an 
increase to our budget 

 

Outcome Sought:  

Staff report.  

 

Councillor Stephen Adams 
 

District  11 

 


